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Dear Participant of the IVth Forum on Inorganic Chemistry,

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the IVth Forum on Inorganic Chemistry, I would like to extend this OPEN INVITATION to you to submit a full manuscript to the Special Issue of Polyhedron dedicated to the 85th Birthday of Prof. Dr. hab. Antoni Grodzicki. For such a Special Issue of Polyhedron, we will need around 30 participating groups from all over Poland to contribute on the general theme of Inorganic and Coordination Chemistry. In case you would like to contribute, please fill out the form given below before Monday September 13, 2021 and send it by e-mail to: rudi.vaneldik@umk.pl   
Thank you for your participation and best wishes,
Rudi van Eldik
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